

International Telecommunication Union

REGIONAL OFFICE FOR AFRICA

Ref: ROA/ADD/ma/AR/L065/18 Addis Ababa, 10 May 2018

To:

- Member States and ITU-D Sector Members;
- Regional and sub regional regulators' associations;
- Telecommunication/ICT operators;
- Financial and development institutions;
- Regional and sub regional organizations

Subject: Cancellation of FTRA

Dear Sir/Madam,

It is with great disappointment that I learned that due to sudden and unavoidable circumstances, ICASA will not be able to host FTRA as previously agreed. Consequently, we have had no choice but to cancel the event this late.

I understand the inconvenience this must cause and the frustration you must feel, not least for the lost opportunity and I most sincerely apologize for it. No doubt this is a temporary setback and we will inform you as soon as we have a new venue and date.

Yours faithfully,

[Original Signed]

Andrew Rugege Regional Director for Africa and Liaison to ECA and AU

CC: -Mr Wellington NGWEPE, Chief Executive Independent Comms Auth. of South Africa (ICASA)

-Mr. Brahima Sanou, BDT Director